
​ Ref: ​ SJU/Exam/79/24-25 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Date: 16-1-25 

NOTICE 

Dear Students, 

As per the instructions from the Finance Officer, students who request verified 
documents to be sent to the World Education Services (WES) or any other foreign 
universities are required to pay a verification fee of Rs. 500/-. 

To facilitate this process, please follow these steps: 

 

1. Email the COE office at coeoffice@sju.edu.in  with the required details. 

2. The COE office will send you a QR code for the payment of the verification fee. 

3. Once the payment is received, the COE will send the verified documents 
directly to WES or the foreign university. 
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